
 
 
 

 
 
November 24, 2015 
 
 
Service Contract: SC15-18 
 
 
Ms. Joan Grindeland 
Administrator, Regulatory Operations 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
201 High St SE 
Salem, OR 97301 
 
RE: Frontier Communications Northwest Inc. – Contract 
 
Dear Ms. Grindeland: 
 
Frontier Communications Northwest Inc. (Frontier) hereby submits for filing a new 
customer specific contract that provides Frontier Simply Unlimited service for a term of 
thirty-six (36) months.  The cost support as well as any information regarding the 
customer is considered confidential.  The confidential documents will be sent to you via 
UPS delivery. 
 
Please return stamped copy of contract to: 
Frontier Communications 
Linda Saldaña 
9260 E. Stockton Blvd. 
Elk Grove, CA 95624 
 
Any questions or notifications of action taken on this filing should be directed to me at 
(503) 645-7909 or Renee.Willer@ftr.com. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Renee M. Willer 
Manager, State Government & Regulatory Affairs 
 
RMW:lms 
Enclosures 
 

 

Frontier Communications Northwest Inc. 
 
20575 NW Von Neumann Dr. Suite 150  
Beaverton, OR 97006 








